



Patricia Winkel Rome 2527 Pine Creek Lane Wilmington,Ca 90744 Phone (310)952-0533

January 28, 2009

Dr Ralph Appy Director of Environmental Management 425 South Palos Verdes St San Pedro, Ca 90731

Dear Dr. Appy,

The proposed plan for the Wilmington waterfront is very exciting. It seems you have total community support. If the city of Santa Monica can run its entire city fleet on solar electric why can't this whole project be sustainable? Could the green technology park have an open house 2 or 3 times a year? How about tours, labs, workshops for students and teachers? A demonstration garden and nursery could show how to landscape to protect the environment. Please use this unique opportunity to build something to benefit all of the residents of Wilmington.

Sincerely,

Patricia Winkel Rome